
 

 
  
 
 
 

July 31, 2015 
 
Brett Rowell 
Welfare Transition Program Coordinator 
3670-B North L Street 
Pensacola, Florida 32505 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rowell: 
 
 
The Transportation Support Services quality assurance report for the Welfare 
Transition Programmatic compliance monitoring review conducted during July 2015 
has been completed.  There were no findings or concerns which require a Corrective 
Action Plan (CAP) identified during the review of the thirty-eight (38) transportation 
support services gas cards that were monitored.    
 
Should you have any questions related to this quality assurance report, please   
contact me at (850) 607-8700x294 or by email at mdavis@careersourceescarosa.com.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mattie L Davis 
RWB1 WT Program Monitor 
 
cc: S Nelms 
      J Summers 
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